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Excursion tomorrow: Students will be going swimming and fishing at Flat 
Rock or Second Gorge this Friday. Ely has been asked to invite family mem-
bers this time, as we continue with last term’s idea of sharing our fun times 
with community. We will depart school about 11am and return before 4.30pm. 

Dear Parents and Families,  Welcome back to everyone for the start of  the 2016 school year.  
It’s a very special year for our school– 25 years of Catholic Education at Gibb River. We have a 
lot to celebrate and a lot of work to organise events.  Students will be helping to design invita-
tions next week, and we’ll ask community members to choose from three examples. 

Plaque for Grotto–  
What do you think? We are plan-

ning to dedicate the grotto to the memory of 
Alfie, Marcia, Josephine, Pauline and Am-
brose’s late sister. Here are the words we’re 
thinking of using: 

Dedicated to the memory of  

Yvonne Elizabeth Burgu (White)  

1954-2015 

A loved community member and supporter 

of Wanalirri Catholic School. 

Our Lady of Lourdes. Pray for her. 



Thanks to Alfie, Nancy, May, Lewis 
and Samantha for coming to 
our Assembly on Wednesday. 
All students received a new   

   book to take home. 
 
The letter below comes from Catholic Education 
Director Mr Tim McDonald who visited our school 
in June last year. 


